
From: Crystal Gorton <Write2Me@msn.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 7:45 PM 
To: YK Chalamcherla <ykchalamcherla@folsom.ca.us>; Sarah Aquino <saquino@folsom.ca.us>; Mike 
Kozlowski <mkozlowski@folsom.ca.us>; kerri@atlanticcorrosionengineers.com; Rosario Rodriguez 
<rrodriguez@folsom.ca.us>; AttorneyCityWebsiteMail <attydept@folsom.ca.us>; Douglas Yoakam 
<dyoakam@ndcresearch.com>; Elaine Andersen <eandersen@folsom.ca.us> 
Subject: District Gerrymandering Concerns by Citizens 
Importance: High 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
While reading the multiple comments posted on the DNR website, it is disheartening to see 
citizens' concerns about gerrymandering have not been addressed. In keeping with 
transparency, I am asking City Council, the City Attorney, the City demographer, and the City 
Manager to post which proposed district each current council member presently resides. I am 
also asking the City Council, the City Attorney, the City demographer, and the City Manager to 
make known the proposed districts each current council member will knowingly reside in on 
November 8, 2022.  
 
In addition to gerrymandering, concerns were raised by citizens speaking via the phone on 
Zoom at one of the earlier Council meetings about Councilman Kozlowski building a house in 
one of the districts he has input. Since Councilman Kozlowski is one of five drawing (and voting) 
on district boundaries, it would be right and fair to make this information known to the public 
to avoid any appearance of gerrymandering by Council and address citizens' concerns.   
 
I ask the above be done before Council votes on the final district map on 2/22.  
 


